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Neasa Hourigan TD
Dail Eireann
Leinster House
Kildare Street
Dublin 2

11 May 2022

PQ 21219/22 To ask the Minister for Health the way in which he will ensure that frontline
workers who have changed position or employer or who have retired during the
pandemic will receive the Covid recognition payment; and if he will make a statement on
the matter. -Neasa Hourigan

Dear Deputy Hourigan
| refer to your recent parliamentary question above which was sent to the HSE for reply.

HSE HR Circular 12/2022 and its associated FAQs makes specific reference to how eligible
employees who have changed position or employer may make an application for payment.
Such employees should complete the Declaration Form attached to the Circular and return it to
their employer.

Yours sincerely,




